
RHODE ISLAND SCHOOL OF DESIGN PROVIDENCE 3, RHODE ISLAND

January 19, 1948

Miss Laura Gilpin
317 Cheyenne Road.
Colorado Springs, Colorado

Dear Miss Gilpin:

We have on file a folder put out by you on 
Pictorial Lantern Slides of the Southwest, I 
have no idea of the date of this folder, and so am 
writing to inquire if you still have slides to sell.

If you do still sell slides, would you be so 
kind as to tell me the size and price oftthem. Do 
they have to be bought in sets or could we obtain 
individual slides? We are particularly interested 
in material of an art nature - architecture, sculpture, 
painting, minor arts,

I should appreciate very much any information you 
can give me.

• Sincerely yours,

Mrs. Margaret A. Alexander 
Ass't Librarian in charge 
of photographs and slides


